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“…commit these to faithful men who will then be able to teach others also.” 2 Tim. 2:2 

 

 
 

Global Outreach Int’l 

 

GOOD STEWARDSHIP: IF YOU ARE GETTING THE 
FULKS FLYER BY POST MAIL AND YOU ARE ABLE TO 
RECEIVE IT VIA EMAIL, PLEASE LET US KNOW ASAP. 
We want to put you on the email list and take you off the 
post list. We are SO GRATEFUL that our sending church, 
Jeffersonville, is funding the postage, etc. of mailing out 
the Fulks Flyer. We want YOU to help US help 
Jeffersonville keep their costs as low as possible. THANKS! 

 

 

48?! When I taught high school in the early 1990s, I had 
to wear a tie so the cafeteria staff would know I was a 
teacher, not a student. Now, when people look at my young, 
beautiful bride of 21 years, they wonder how I can be 48.  
Johnny’s accident: It will make a good story one day, but 

getting a call from Alaska that Johnny had nearly cut off 2 
fingers and was in surgery was not pleasant to his parents. 
The story is too long to share here, but he is recovering 
well… just bored, not able to work. If you want to read an 
account of the story, email me. Please pray for Johnny’s 
complete recovery and tuition for the Fall semester.  
ECHOES: Our moving date to Rift Valley Academy is Aug. 

3. We have been very busy packing, and selling personal 
items we are not taking. Because most of the furniture is 
gone, our voices echo off the walls in our home. Memories 
“echo” from the items we are selling and packing – “echoes” 
of our children growing up, of Dad and Mom Gardner living 
next door, of coworkers and missionaries, of God at work in 
our lives and ministries through both joys and struggles. 
Emotions have been strong and good memories… MOSTLY. 
We rejoice that other missionaries and friends are now 
going to make memories with our “stuff.”  

With the sale of much of what we have collected over the 
last 15+ years, we believe we have most of what we need to 
resettle and set up house again at RVA. The 
apartment/dorm where we will be living is smaller, but just 
the right size for the 5 of us. There is also room for 
visitors. When are YOU coming to RVA/Kenya? 

	
  
July 7 – Aug. 1 term: We expect 55+ 

diploma- and degree-level students. Please 
pray for God to continue to lead the 
multiplication of disciples and churches in 
our students and graduates. 

Gardner Memorial Library: Ground was 
broken on May 24th. Moses and David have 
done tremendous oversight of the building. 
A few unplanned expenses came in the 
foundation, but we should be able to finish 
the main structure with current funding. If 
you want to help with the “extras,” like 
security walls, offices, toilet, & landscaping, 
please send your “investment” in GTS 
students to Global Outreach marked “GTS 
Library Acct. #1805.” Thank you.  

 
GTS Library project June 24 

GTS’ Greatest Need: GTS receives 
multiple requests for our 1-year certificate 
level courses we call Global Bible Institutes. 
We have been in 24 locations around 
Uganda and currently operate 3 GBIs. We 
are starting a GBI in another strategic 
location, but we need funding. Please pray 
for the $300 we need each quarter (that is 
$1,200 annually). If you can help, give to 
GO, marked “GBI acct. #1281.”  


